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11th October 2018 
 
Harvest Assembly 
 
This year we will be holding our Harvest Assembly on Thursday 25th October at 
2.15pm. Doors will open at 2.00pm. 
 
Each year group will be performing a short song, dance or poem connected to the 
Harvest theme. 
 
As it is a ‘squeeze’ to fit all the children into the hall, alongside an audience, we have 
to limit the total number of tickets we offer to parents. Prams and pushchairs will not 
be allowed in the hall as we do not have the space to accommodate them 
 
As we are only able to seat a maximum of 120 people in the hall, tickets will be 
limited to 2 per family. If you have pre-school age children, it would be preferable if 
they did not attend but if this is not possible please be prepared to take them out of 
assembly if they become restless and disruptive. In return for tickets we are asking 
for a donation of a food item, which will then be passed on to a local food bank.  
 
Tickets will be available from Monday 15th October and can be collected from the 
hall, via the hall doors, in return for an item of food.   
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